
CROSS-MENTORSHIP OBSERVATIONS  

BASED ON MENTORS’ REPORTS  

 

Date of Mentoring – 10.05.2023 & 11.05.2023 

Report Prepared by – Student Welfare Sub-Committee 

 

A third phase of cross mentoring was held in May '23. 

Students expressed satisfaction regarding the teaching and learning, career 

guidance received and opportunities in college but unlike the first cross-

mentoring session, they appeared to be focused on specific problems  - 

 

1. Space crunch in classrooms. 

2. Long college hours causing discomfiture particularly after lockdown.  

3. No space to sit, read or play games etc.  

4. Lack of infrastructure like scarcity of fans and laboratory equipment, 

tracing tables etc. felt. 

5. General Satisfaction with canteen - though quality of fare could be 

improved.  

6. Longer Library hours needed and better staff demeanour desirable.  

7. Internships and career counselling sought.  

8. Teaching generally found satisfactory, staff shortage felt in some cases.  

9. Some expressed language problem and isolation due to living away from 

family.  

10. Teachers were found to be generally approachable and helpful but office 

staff would need to cooperate better. 

 

Recommendations of the Student Welfare Sub-Committee 

 Specific complaints of students would require specific remedies. 


